
It is the policy of the Estherville Lincoln Central Community School District not to discriminate on basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, religion, creed, age, marital status, sexual orientation, gender identity and 

socioeconomic status in its educational programs and its employment practices.  There is a grievance procedure for processing complaints of discrimination.  If you have questions or a grievance related to the policy, please 

contact the district's Equity Coordinator, Tara Paul, Superintendent, 1814 7th Ave. S., (712) 362-2692, tara.paul@elc-csd.org 
 

  ANNOUNCEMENTS   
 

Date:  FRIDAY, Mar. 13, 2020     Day: 5 (Even-6th Band & 5th/7/8 Choir; Odd-6th Choir & 5th/7/8 Band) 
 
* Menu is subject to change 
Breakfast:  Oatmeal, Fruit 
Today’s Lunch:  Cheese Quesadilla, Lettuce, Tomatoes, Peppers, Pineapple, Gogurt 
 

Happy Birthday today to Keenan Tischer; and on Saturday to Noah James! 
 

Quote of the Day:  “If you make friends with yourself you will never be alone.”  – Maxwell Maltz 
 
March Character Trait:  Perseverance – A person who perseveres gets things done, has goals that 
matter, and stays focused on those goals.  He/she never gives up no matter how hard it gets. 
 

Today’s Agenda:   
 5th grade Ag in the Classroom during Mrs. Reeve’s Social Studies class times 

3:30 pm Quiz Bowl, Ms. Foster’s room, 3:30-4:30 pm 
 
Note:  Jasey Anderson, Leah Williams, and Dillion Lundgren – please come to the upper commons at 
3:00 pm today for a quick yearbook picture.  Thank you! 
 
Tuesday, March 17, is the first turn-in day for fundraiser orders and money.  Please take your orders to 
the choir room. 
 
5th & 6th grade will have Spring pictures next week on Tuesday, March 17 beginning approx. 8:30 am in 
the lower commons.  This is voluntary for any interested 5th or 6th grader.  Flyers were sent home earlier 
with students; extras forms are available in the office.   
 
Jasmine Williams from ILCC Talent Search will be here Tuesday, March 17 to visit with 6th, 7th, and 8th 
graders during their lunch times. 
 
There is a MS Girls’ track meeting for 7th and 8th grade girls on Thursday, March 19 at 3:00 pm in the 
lower commons.  Please plan to attend if interested in participating in track this season. 
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